
BEARSDEN ACADEMY 
PARENT COUNCIL 

 

   
 

MINUTES of Meeting of Bearsden Academy Parent Council 
 

Held on Tuesday 3rd November 2020 - Online meeting 
  
Attendees - Chris Dorman (Chair), George Cooper (Head Teacher),  
Sally-Anne Eagers, Arlene Wilson, Lisa Manchanda. January Morgan 
White, Mike Kennedy, Alan Howie 
   
Welcome & Apologies  
   
Dr Dorman welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
    
Matters Arising  
 
Chris welcomed everyone back, and covered updates from the last 
meeting. 
 
Head Teacher’s Report  
  
Nat 5 will be based on coursework, awaiting clarification, expected in 
December. 
 
Discussion on teaching on platforms, online teaching, digital delivery. 
 
Staffing update, including staff absences, peaking in week of 11th 
September. 
 
Impact of COVID, 14 day isolation period, number of contacts per 
positive case. 
 
Discussion on results of Pupil Well Being Survey. 
 
Mr Liddle requesting feedback on Improvement Plan. 
 
 
Parent Forum 
    
Next meeting – Tuesday 1st December 2020 at 7.00 pm, 
videoconference. 

 


